
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The North Shore School District receives federal funds annually through Title I of the No Child 
Left Behind Act of 2001, to support student achievement for students who are at risk for not 
meeting state academic requirements.   

The Board of Education endorses parent involvement in the use of these funds for academic 
intervention support and programs.  Parents of students who are eligible for Title I services 
(those who are at risk for not meeting state academic requirements) are encouraged to contact 
their principal or Assistant Superintendent Dr. Christopher Zublionis  at 227-7810 to discuss the 
planned use of Title I funds.  The plan for Title I funds is submitted by August 31 of each school 
year. 

The Superintendent of Schools Dr. Peter Giarrizzo reports throughout the year on the progress 
of standardized test results, graduation rates, and other measures of academic progress, and 
also the District’s strategies to assist struggling students.  Please refer to Board of Education 
agendas that are posted on the website for presentations by the Superintendent, and also refer 
to your principal’s newsletters and communications for additional information. 


